
 
                 

Monday 20th January 2025 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

  

Multicultural & Worldview Day - Friday 14th February 2025 

We are delighted to announce that on Friday, 14th February, our school will be celebrating Multicultural 

and Worldview Day. This is a fantastic opportunity for our children to explore and celebrate different 

cultures and beliefs, whilst developing an understanding and appreciation for diversity. 

As part of this special day, we are thrilled to have arranged a workshop for all the children to participate in: 

The Great Race: Chinese Zodiac Dance Workshop 

 

This engaging and educational workshop is hosted by West End in Schools, a highly respected performance 

company. Their facilitators bring a wealth of experience from working in West End productions, ensuring a 

professional and inspiring experience for the children. Through storytelling and dance, the workshop will 

bring to life the traditional Chinese Zodiac story, enriching the children’s understanding of Chinese culture. 

To make this exciting opportunity possible, we kindly ask for a payment of £3.00 per child towards the cost 

of the workshop. Please ensure your payment is sent to the school office by Friday 31st January. If you have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

To help celebrate, we are asking children to either wear the colour red, a symbol or prosperity in Chinese 

Culture. Suitable shoes/ trainers must still be worn. Any children who do not wish to dress up must come 

into school in their normal school uniform.  

 

Thank you for your continued support in providing enriching educational experiences for our children. We 

are confident that this will be a memorable and valuable day for everyone involved. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Laura Nwanya​  

Assistant Headteacher/ RE Lead​  
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